
PHONE LINE REPORT JUNE 2023 
6/4 
-   I made 2 test calls and both were successful. 
-   I spoke with Mike C. who said he spoke with a guy that was staying in the area, who 
called looking for a meeting in the Anniston area. He referred him to the area website 
and they discovered that the closest meeting on that day was in Boaz. The guy said he 
was not willing to drive that far. Mike spoke with him for a few more minutes before he 
let him go. 
 
6/10 
-  I spoke with Barbara and Mike. I informed them that their service commitment was up 
and thanked them for their service. 
-   I removed Barbara and Mike from the phone line and added myself and Tamara S. 
 
Volunteers for June 
Primary: 
Lebron C.        Sonja K. 
Secondary: 
Tristian M.       Tamara S.  
 
                                                                           In Loving Service, 
                                                                                 Tristian M. 
 


